
A private school is private for a reason. I do not want the school that my kids attend to be limited in their religious expression by 
conforming to the requirements of the State Board of Education. This bill would impinge on their first amendment rights. The 
government has no business in meddling in private schools and adding unnecessary layers of bureaucracy.


